

St. Mary School NEWSLETTER

Grow in Knowledge—Follow In Faith—Serve in Harmony

Web Site: st-marysschool.com

JAN. 7, 2022

UPCOMING EVENTS

JAN. 12 MASS 1:30 PM

JAN. 17 PLD—NO SCHOOL

Volume 1 Issue 8

JAN 19 Mass 1:30 PM

JAN 21 End of 2nd Quarter

JAN 26MASS 1:30 PM

JAN 31-FEB 4 Catholic School's Week

FEB 2 Mass @ Hudson

FEB 4
Adoration 1:30 PM

FEB 8 Kindergarten Open House 5:30 PM

FEB 9 MASS 1:30 PM



Dear St. Mary School Families,

I hope that everyone had a wonderful Christmas holiday filled with joy and love. I was so happy to see all of the students on Monday! I had missed their smiles.

There are a lot of things happening in January. Next week will begin our winter MAPS testing. Students in Grades 1-8 will be tested in reading and math. Please make sure that your child has a good night's rest and a hearty breakfast. It is hard to concentrate if you're tired or hungry!

Teachers and Student Council are busy planning a fun week of activities for Catholic Schools Week. The students will be doing a virtual talent show again. Students may record their entries and send to Mrs. Clobes at grade6@st-marysschool.com, and she will compile them into a fun variety show and then as a school we will view it together. Mrs. Bolton will be explaining the process to the students in music class next week. All entries should be emailed to Mrs. Clobes by January 24th and please keep entries to 1.5 minutes.

Have a wonderful weekend and stay warm!

Blessings, Mrs. J.

MARDI GRAS 2022



AHOY MATEY AND YO HO HO! IT'S A PIRATE'S LIFE FOR US!

MARK YOU CALENDARS FOR OUR ANNUAL MARDI GRAS

CELEBRATION. IT WILL BE HELD AT THE 45TH PARALLEL

EVENT CENTER ON SATURDAY, FEB. 26TH. SO DON'T BE A

LANDLUBBER, OR WORRY ABOUT WALKING THE PLANK,

JUST COME IN YOUR BEST PIRATE ATTIRE AND HAVE A

ROLLICKING 'OLE TIME! ARRERRERR!

The St. Croix County Home-Delivered Meal Program is in need of volunteers in New Richmond. Meals are packaged at the New Richmond Senior Center and delivered between 11 a.m.—12 p.m., Mondays through Thursdays. They are in need of regular drivers and individuals who can substitute once a month. You can feel good about giving back to your community and providing a fantastic service! If you are interested in being part of this great program, contact the Outreach Coordinator, Brandy, at 715-381-4364.

AGING & DISABILITY RESOURCE CENTER OF ST. CROIX COUNTY

1752 DORSET LANE

New Richmond, WI 54017

715-381-4364

STAFF SPOTLIGHT

This week's Staff Spotlight highlights Mrs. Tiffany Vier, 4th grade homeroom teacher.

- 1. What is the best Christmas present you've ever received? Being able to go home and see my family. There was a year that I didn't think we would be able to get together and my family surprised me with a big party when I got homebest Christmas ever.
- 2. You have to sing karaoke, what song do you pick? Love Shack—it's a classic karaoke must.
- 3. As a child, what did you want to be when you grew up? When I was in Kindergarten I was asked to draw a picture showing what I wanted to be—I drew myself as a teacher:) What can I say, I love what I do!





These cost you nothing extra and St. Mary School funding is supported by your participation:

- *Shop on AmazonSmile, smile.amazon.com choose Immaculate Conception Parish
- *Recycle aluminum cans at our center near Snap Fitness on N. Knowles Ave.
- *Recycle printer cartridges. Drop off at school.
- *NEW* Shutterfly. Log into our storefront at saintmaryschool.ShutterflyStorefront.com and we receive 8% of your net order.

Scrip shopping/gift cards are available at the school and church offices and after masses.

If you know of any child who is in need of a winter coat, please contact Mrs. Jarchow. The Knights of Columbus are generously donating coats to those in need.













CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK JAN. 31ST—FEB. 4TH

MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW

